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Clerk of Supreme Court - Change the Rules on Recusal

From:  Kathleen Carlyle @

To: <clerk@wicourts.gov> h “ MAR 2 § Zu..
Date: 3/29/2017 2:34 PM o]
Subject: Change the Rules on Recusal CLERK OF SUPREME CUu

OEWISCONSIN

Clerk of Courts,

I concur with the 54 judges who filed a petition with the state Supreme Court on Wednesday requesting
that the court rewrite rule about when judges should recuse themselves from cases.

I do not feel that a judge that has received campaign contributions or other assistance from a person or
entity could impartially sit on a case involving that contributor. The rules of recusal should be rewritten
to require judges to recuse themselves from a case when such a conflict exists.

Even the appearance of a conflict of interest or that justice can be bought is detrimental to the integrity
of our court system. This is ever more important as elections are ever more infused with large sums of
money from corporate and private donors supporting those they feel reflect their interests,

Public perception of favoritism or that "money talks" is so damaging to the public trust in our justice
system. Rewriting the rules of recusal would be a big step to regaining and retaining public trust.

Sincerely,
Kathleen L Carlyle

N19056 Swenson Ln.
Ettrick, W1 54627

file:///C:/Users/dfremge/AppData/Local/Temp/26/XPgrpwise/58§DBCSDFCourtsCapitol10...  3/30/2017




